
Project Update: January 2011 

The project team has just completed the community training exercises. The community 
participation has been great. Community members came from Kadenge, Kanyaboli, Kadhai and 
Ohaya, men, women and youths were presented. The community are very much interested in tree 
planting and general environment conservation issues that were taught to them by the different 
experts present. Throughout the training we got to learn that the community had inadequate 
knowledge on environment conservation, therefore the project made an attempt to give out 
posters containing the information we taught to them in terms of posters translated in mother-
tongue to the Rid Wiyi women group, the chiefs camp, youth groups i.e. Trusted Heart youth 
group. So far no major problems have been experienced by the team we are now ready to visit 
schools. 

 


